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	Home Education - Your Views

The Secretary of State for Children, Schools and Families has commissioned an independent review to assess whether current systems that support and monitor home education are the right ones.  We would welcome your views.
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	Home Education - Your Views

	 

	To
Home Educators, Home Educated Children and other interested parties.

Issued
19 January 2009

Enquiries To
 


If your enquiry is related to the policy content of this exercise you can contact the Department on:

Telephone: 0870 000 2288.

e-mail: info@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk


	1
	Summary

	1.1
	All children and young people are entitled to a good education.  This doesn’t necessarily mean children have to go to school: many parents choose to educate their child at home.  

	1.2
	Wherever a child is educated, local authorities need to be assured that each child is safe, well and receiving a full time education, suitable to their needs and abilities.  The safety and wellbeing of all children is of the utmost importance and where there are concerns about the safety and welfare, or education of a home educated child, effective systems must be in place to deal with those concerns.  A central part of the Government’s commitment for all children is that, no matter what their background or circumstances, they have the right to achieve the five ‘Every Child Matters outcomes’: be healthy; stay safe; enjoy and achieve; make a positive contribution; achieve economic wellbeing.  

	1.3
	The Government has commissioned an independent review of home education to assess whether the current system of supporting and monitoring home education is the right one.  

	1.4
	The review team will talk to home educating families, local authorities and other organisations about their views and experiences in relation to home education.  We would welcome your views on this important issue.  If you wish to contribute your views, please complete this questionnaire by Friday 20th February 2009.

	1.5
	Further details about the review are at www.everychildmatters.gov.uk/ete/homeeducation 

	1.6
	The review is collecting views from a range of key stakeholders as described above and we will publish a report in may 2009.  Therefore we need to receive all responses by Friday 20th February 2009.  As we are expecting to receive a large number of responses we would be grateful if responses could concentrate on the specific questions asked by the review.

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	The questionnaire can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

	3
	Plans for making results public

	3.1
	The review report will be available on the DCSF website in May 2009. 


